
From: Eric Simpson <simpsonej3@gmail.com> 

Date: February 16, 2015 at 7:24:48 AM PST 

To: <james.labar@state.or.us> 

Subject: SB 13/SJR 3 

I seriously object to limiting my rights limiting unreasonable searches and seizures.  Not only my 

rights, but your rights and every other person in our state.  Please oppose SB 13, in conjunction 

with SJR 3 at every juncture.  Simply unconstitutional.   

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Eric J Simpson 
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